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Dear Oregon legislature 

 

My name is Tony, and I am a lifelong Oregonian, 48 years old, and a law-abiding 

citizen with a concealed carry permit (CCW). I strongly oppose the proposed gun 

control bill, as the additional costs and requirements will create unnecessary barriers 

to responsible gun ownership. Without a clear process in place for classes or 

permitting, this legislation would place an undue burden on law-abiding citizens who 

are simply following the law. 

 

Oregon has historically been a pro-gun state, and I never imagined I would see a day 

when our state would turn against half of its citizens. With a highly contested ballot 

measure like Measure 114, I find it deeply concerning that efforts are being made to 

push this through. Given the serious issues our state faces, such as homelessness 

and the ongoing drug crisis that affect everyone, I believe our focus should be on 

addressing these pressing problems rather than penalizing responsible gun owners. 

 

This bill risks turning law-abiding citizens into criminals with the stroke of a pen, and I 

urge you to reconsider these efforts. There are far more urgent matters that require 

our attention and resources. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely,   

Tony Bush 


